
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 14, 2018 at 5:45pm 

to discuss the CDBG Public Infrastructure Grant at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park 

Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Luci Carpenter  Councilwoman  

  Matthew Brassard  Councilman 

   

Others Present:  Ed Roberts, Chuck Roberts, Keith Lobdell, Jeff Farnsworth, Eric Wilhelmson, 

Sharon O’Connor, Jeff Kelly, Linda Smyth, Ronnie Cunningham, Jodi Olcott, Kevin Brace, Curt 

Gregory, Bill & Carol Cogswell, Gail Pilger, Dave Mandy, Ann Tesar, Debbie Henry, Rich 

Lapier, Jamie Wilson, Charlie & Ann Turek, Richard Buske, Cecelia Wojciukiewicz, Jennifer 

Amid and Omer Mubsm and Rose French-Town Clerk.  

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 5:45pm by reading the legal notice calling for the 

Public Hearing.   

 

The Supervisor stated this is the 2
nd

 Public Hearing regarding the Grant Application.  This grant 

is for infrastructure repair on First Street, Second Street, Third Street and a portion of College 

Street in Port Henry.  Income surveys have gone out and it is imperative that they are filled out 

and returned, the grant is dependent on these.  Councilman Brassard asked if vacant properties 

were an issue and the Supervisor said no because there isn’t anyone living there.     

 

Floor Open To The Public: 

 

N/A 

 

The Hearing adjourned at 5:50pm. 

 

         ________________________ 

         Town Clerk  


